
December 17, 2020 
 

With the Government of Ontario placing York Region in the Grey- Lockdown zone The 

Ballantrae Recreation Centre will remain closed until such time that we are permitted to reopen. 

  
Due to these recent closures, we are now offering a library pickup service for all residents. 

Starting December 18th, 2020 we have made available our library inventory for curb side pick 

up.  The list of available books can be found at  Library Inventory  and will be updated on 

Friday’s with the latest availabilities. 

  

To place a book order please email laura.sheppard@fsresidential.com or call the Rec Centre at 

905.640.1055.  Once the order is placed it will be located in the Recreation Centre foyer for a 

contactless pickup. 
  
Books can be picked up in the Recreation Centre foyer between 7:00am and 2:00pm Monday 

through Friday.  A selection of puzzles and the book return bin will also be available in the 

vestibule during these hours.  

  
Please note that curbside pick up will not be available on December 25th or January 1st. 
  

We thank everyone for their patience and co-operation during these difficult times. 

  
Yours truly, 
FirstService Residential 

AGENTS FOR AND ON BEHALF OF YRVLCC 1202 
  

  
  
Andrea Kennedy 

Senior Property Manager 
Email andrea.kennedy@fsresidential.com 
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